
 

 

 

 

Wow, what a whirlwind of a half term! Enjoy your half term break!  

Have a good rest and a fun week off! 

Maths passport  

Your homework is to practise using your new math passport!  

Get your parents, siblings and friends to quiz you so that you are a mental maths super star!! 

Literacy 
Mrs Hill has set you a factfile to complete in preparation for the first week backs work. She 

will explain it in our literacy lesson.  
 

Year 3  / 4  spellings  (test on Wed 21st)  

We are having a big push on remembering our year 3/ 4  spellings.  If you need a look/say/cover write 

sheet please ask and I will print one for you, otherwise keep on practising! 

Next Wednesday I will test the children on the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I have had some requests for a main test soon, as some children would like the year 5/6 words as a 
challenge!  We will do a retest of all the  year ¾ words after half term for children who feel confident.  
Please let me know if you think you know ALL the year ¾ words and would like to be tested! Well done 
for challenging yourselves.  ( on Friday  24th) . 

 
            Thank you for your continued support!              

Homework updated on 

class webpage 

Oak class web page on the school website  

has been updated with Polar Fun Day  and 

Science work photos. Check it out!  

Mrs Habgood 


